
 

 

 

 

 

Honored to be recognized by UMOS 

Statement of Alderman José G. Pérez 

October 23, 2018 

  

I want to publicly thank United Migrant Opportunity Services (UMOS) for naming me its 2018 

Hispanic Man of the Year. This is a great honor that, as I said at the award ceremony over the 

weekend, I owe to my wife, my children, and my community.  

I also owe a particular debt of thanks to Mr. Nelson Soler for nominating me.  

I would also like to acknowledge Ms. Vanessa Vasquez, Hispanic Woman of the Year; Ms. 

Valentina Loeder, Hispanic Youth of the Year; and the UMOS Hispanic Family of the Year, Mr. 

Pedro and Ms. Sayra and Ms. Isabella Albiter. 

 I am proud to be in their company. 
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